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WE RISE BY LIFTING OTHERS UP

UPCOMING EVENTS
Next Board Meeting  
February 17th

First basket delivery to Ronald McDonald House 
April 7th

Ronald McDonald House - Making a Meal 
May 19th

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
PICNICS with a PUP is heading to the Ronald 
McDonald House in Minneapolis to serve families 
utilizing this great charity. We are in need of 15 
volunteers. If this is something that interests you 
or you would like to get involved, please visit our 
contact us page on our website, please note you 
need to be 14 years or older!

DONATIONS NEEDED
We are currently in need of stuffed animals 
(preferably a dog or a puppy) and blankets. If you 
have either of these items, please get in touch.

Our GoFundMe link is still active and we have 
increased our goal. Your donation will help children 
in need battling illness. Thank you to everyone who 
has contributed so far!

 

HAPPENINGS
So many exciting things happening here at PWAP. 
We truly have so much gratitude of all the help and 
donations we’ve received this year. It excites us to 
think this year is just getting started! Check out 
some news below on what we have been up to and 
how we are going to make 2019 one of the best 
years yet!

We will be hosting a fundraising event in the next 
few months. We are looking into a meat raffle and/
or bingo. Check back on our website/Facebook 
page for more information on this in the coming 
weeks. We welcome suggestions and look forward to 
hearing from you!

PWAP is donating a dog basket to Wishes and More 
for their 2019 Winter Ball on March 2nd! We are also 
working with Wishes and More on setting up future 
wish deliveries.

We will be meeting with The Thielen Foundation in 
early February to discuss partnering opportunities. 
GO VIKES!

We are currently partnering with various Girl and 
Boy Scout troops to aid in fundraising and service 
projects. If you have a kiddo in a troop and are 
interested in getting involved, please contact us!

We are currently pursuing partnerships with existing 
dog therapy groups. If you have a therapy dog and 
are interested, please contact us!

Colleen Bringle has recently joined the Executive 
Board of Directors as Creative Manager, welcome 
Colleen! We are so lucky to have you!

https://www.rmhtwincities.org/what-we-do/index
https://www.rmhtwincities.org/what-we-do/index
https://picnicswithapup.org/contact-us
https://www.gofundme.com/picnics-with-a-pup?fbclid=IwAR0sC0fHoo4ZCvXukHnNYwpgLRI9aRx3dbGUrriQ4iwuIyMhttpEyz493NI
https://picnicswithapup.org/?fbclid=IwAR3BiIwnKIWm8WYastVTM3q01pJVVRP6L3JgvasBCyPkxIb9k7-J_DId1_s
https://www.facebook.com/Picnics-with-a-Pup-2361825020556610/
https://wishesandmore.org/event/2019-winter-ball/
https://www.thielenfoundation.org/

